IMPORTANT CHANGES TO T-GEL/COAL TAR SHAMPOO PRESCRIPTIONS


Coal tar extract (Neutrogena® T/Gel® Therapeutic) 2% shampoo (all pack sizes) is being discontinued from February 2025.


If you have been prescribed: 

Neutrogena T-Gel (Coal tar extract) shampoo

Your next prescription will be for:

Capasal shampoo


For future, Capasal Shampoo has been added to your repeat list to order as and when you need this.

If you find that this is not working for you, please contact the surgery to arrange a GP appointment.


Yours sincerely,

Integrated Care Pharmacist




